
Notice of NAGASE Group Response to the Declaration of State of Emergency 

(5/15 Updated) 

[Info] April 7, 2020 

We sincerely express our heartfelt sympathy to everyone who has been affected by COVID-19.  

NAGASE & CO., LTD. hereby informs that it will extend the following measures implemented on April 8 

(Wednesday) considering the Japanese government's policy. 

Response Measures: Work from home for those forbidden from presenting at worksites 

Applicable Worksites: Worksites of NAGASE and NAGASE Group companies within the applicable area 

(Group’s manufacturing companies are under operations with full attention to safety 

measures. Please contact each person in charge for details.) 

Applicable Area (Prefectures) Applicable Period 

Tokyo, Osaka, Hyogo, Aichi Wed, April 8 – Fri, May 29 

*Aichi: from Mon, April 13

The schedule reopening of worksites will be decided based on future change of the policies as well as the situation 

of the infection. NAGASE prioritizes the safety of employees and business partners and has already been shifting 

to work from home at each base. For inquiries during the period above, please directly contact each person in 

charge. NAGASE will strive to prevent the further spread of COVID-19 and take appropriate actions for business 

continuity, as well as to continue reliable supply for daily necessities. NAGASE asks all associated for their 

understanding regarding this inconvenience. 

◆Inquiries

NAGASE & CO., LTD. 

URL: https://www.nagase.co.jp/english/ 

Corporate Planning Department, Corporate Administration Office 

TEL: +81-3665-3640 


